
 

 

 

NOTICE of CANCELATION 

FEBRUARY 15TH, 2025 ELECTION 

IS HEREBY CANCELLED 

 

IN ACCORDANCE WITH THE TOWN CHARTER, AS THERE 

HAS BEEN TWO SEATS UP FOR ELECTION IN 2025, AND 

THERE HAS BEEN ONLY TWO INDIVIDUALS FILE A 

DECLARATION OF INTENTION OF CANDIDACY ON OR 

BEFORE JANUARY 8TH, 2025 THEY ARE CONCIDERED TO BE 

RUNNING UNAPPOSED AND DUELY ELECTED TO THE TWO 

OPEN COUNCIL SEATS. 

 

THE TWO CANDIDATES, KEVIN B. PHILLIPS AND LINDA S. 

CRAWSHAW WILL BE SWORN IN TO THEIR POSITION BY 

THE COUNCIL AT THE TOWN MEETING ON MARCH 4TH, 2025 

FOR THEIR THREE YEAR TERM OF OFFICE. 

 


